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Introduction
In the interest of Child Protection and Safeguarding it is our school policy that children are not permitted to carry a mobile phone* or use a mobile phone* at school under any circumstances. ..or any device which can record or take photos..
If a pupil is found to have a phone in school, the phone will be removed by the teacher and parents will be contacted to pick up the phone from the school.

The Role Of Parents

We ask all parents who send their child/children to our school to support the School Mobile Phone Policy. We believe that parents have a duty to ensure that mobile phones are not carried by their children into school.

If any parent has any questions or queries about the Mobile Phone Policy, they should contact the Principal directly.

The Role Of The Board Of Governors

The governing body supports the Principal in implementing the school Mobile Phone Policy. It considers all representations from parents regarding the Mobile Phone Policy and liaises with the Principal to ensure that the policy is implemented.

Monitoring And Review

The governing body monitors and reviews the School Mobile Phone Policy biannually by:

· Requiring the Principal to report to the Governors on the way the School Mobile Phone Policy is implemented.

*This includes any mobile device with Internet Access. 
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